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Dear Mr. Yakunin! 

 

According to the instructions of the Staff of the Russian Government, State 

Corporation «Rosatom» has reviewed your appeal from 27.02.2012 № 120227-

A01 to the President of Russian Federation Dmitry Medvedev. I hereby inform you 

about the results of that review. 

State Corporation «Rosatom» shares your concern about the current state of 

the Atommash industrial complex (Volgodonsk city), one of the biggest enterprises 

of power engineering, the capacities of which are engaged with contracts for 

manufacturing of equipment for the needs of nuclear industry. 

This is to let you know that the matter of feasibility and order of the 

implementation of the Project-A proposed by you is within the competency of the 

Federal Agency for State Property Management, which, according to the Decree  

of the Russian Government of 06.06.2008 № 432, is responsible for the protection 

of property rights and other legal interests of Russian Federation in the field  

of state property management. 

Other facts specified in your appeal are subject to inspection by the law 

enforcement authorities. 
 

 

 
 

K.B. Komarov 

 

B.N. Arseev 

8 (495) 668-2093, ext. 1061 
 

 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


